
Letter of Agreement 

Between 

School District #36 (Surrey Schools) 

And 

Surrey Teachers' Association (STA) 

Re: Special Bulletin Postings-Low Incidence Assignments in Intensive Intervention and Support 

Program 

The parties agree to the following: 

The District will post vacancies for Low Incidence Teachers in Intensive Intervention and 

Support classes in Special Bulletins for the 2021/2022 school year. 

If the successful candidate for this vacancy possesses a continuing assignment, should the 

assignment continue to exist, they will be returned to assignment when the Low Incidence 

assignment ends (no later than June 30, 2022). 

This Agreement is without prejudice and without precedent except as to the application of its 

terms and will not be referred to or relied upon by either party in any other interpretive issue, 

grievance, consultation, or collective bargaining process in the future. 
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